High Commission of Pakistan, Nairobi

INVITATION OF BID

We invite bids from eligible contractors, Single stage two envelopes
Bidding Procedure, having valid license for the construction of a footpath
along the main road to the consular section, and placement of sewerage
pipes in the back garden of the Chancery and repair works at the
Residences located in Lavington in Nairobi. The High Commission invites
sealed bids from legal firm(s). All interested Bidders are requested to
submit their proposals. Interested eligible bidders may obtain further
information from the office of Head of Chancery at St Michael’s Road Off
Church Road or Email: pahicnairobi@pakhc.ke. Sealed Bids Documents
complete in all respects must reach this office on 14t April, 2025 at 1200
hrs and shall be opened on the same day at 1500 hrs, in the presence of
Contractors / representatives.




